
April 21, 2016 
 

High Liner Foods Awarded the Dane Edwards "DDM" Award Pocahontas Foods 
USA Supplier of the Year from Keck's Food Service 

 
It is with privilege that we announce that High Liner Foods has received the Dane Edwards “DDM” Award 
Pocahontas Foods USA Supplier of the Year from Keck’s Food Service.   
 
Dane Edwards was the true champion of Independent Distributors.  Each year in memory of Dane 
Edwards, Keck’s Food Service remembers and honors his passing with an annual Dane Edwards 
Supplier of the Year Award. 
 
The recipient of this award has demonstrated a true commitment to partner and grow the Independent 
Distributors. 
 
This award reflects the commitment of our broker/partner Jack DeWitt Sales Company and Brent DeWitt.  
Brent has gone above and beyond with Keck's Food Service.  He has demonstrated his support to their 
sales staff and team on any and all needs, and commitment to the independent distributor. 

We recognize Brent and the entire Jack DeWitt Sales Company team on this accomplishment. 

Chris Mulder 
Senior VP Foodservice Sales & Marketing 

 


